
Oliver Hoban

From: White, Louise 
Sent: 17 June 2025 11:06
To: Development Control
Subject: FW: 4/25/2134/0F1 32 Snaefell Terrace, Whitehaven

Hi 
 
Please find attached additional door details relating to this application. 
 
Thanks 
Louise 
 

From: lisa pervizaj   
Sent: 30 May 2025 12:01 
To: White, Louise  
Subject: Re: 4/25/2134/0F1 32 Snaefell Terrace, Whitehaven 
 

Hi louise yes I can confirm that all the information  in the email regarding the shop front is correct. 
The extra 2 weeks extension period is OK with me thank you kind regards Mrs lisa pervizaj  
 
On Fri, 30 May 2025, 11:40 White, Louise,  wrote: 

Dear Lisa 

  

Further to our earlier telephone conversation. 

  

Please would you confirm the following: 

 The proposed door set would comprise a white UPVC wide door in a central position with white UPVC 
windows to each side.  

 The door set would be positioned within the existing garage opening.  
 There are no alterations proposed to the size of the existing garage opening. 
 That you are agreeable to a two week extension of the timeframe for determination of the application. 

  

Kind Regards 

Louise 


